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We hope you had a great weekend! 

FRIENDSHIP/ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

2023 

  

 

 

NIBBLE AND NATTER 

 
This year’s theme is Make a Noise About Bullying. 

We will be getting involved in lots of activities in 

school this week to promote positive friendships 

and to learn that we can bring an end to bullying 

in school, at home, in the community and online. 

For Remembrance Day, 

we took part in lots of 

activities, learned about 

Remembrance Day,  

planted our own        

poppies in the sensory 

garden and observed a  

2 minute silence to 

show our respect for 

those who fought in 

wars for our country.  

   We had lots of fun with our Diwali 

celebrations at Merry Berries last 

week. 

We created our own Rangoli patterns 

and enjoyed lots of yummy food. 



 

Aisling’s Class - Ibrahim 

Katie’s Class –Jade 

Samantha’s Class –Ayat 

Laura’s Class – Ashley 

Rebecca’s Class-- Ayaan 

Danielle/Connor’s Class –Joshua 

Julie’s Class - Haroon 

 Michael’s Class - Manha 

Courtney’s Class - Sophie 

Josh’s Class - Hana 

  Alex’s Class - Michael.N 

Libby’s Class - Charlie.M 

You can view all of our policies on the   

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

 

Staff Children 

Clare Ryan.C 
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-         

 

 

                                                  

 

If you would like to share any news 

on the newsletter, please send      

photos etc. to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Children In Need/              

Holly  Grove’s Got Talent 

13-17th November 

Monday 13th November  

Friday 17th November  

Odd Socks Day 

Thursday 23rd November  Orienteering at Kingsbury 

Friendship/Anti-bullying week    

 

 

                                            

STAFF DEVELOPMENT/TRAINING 

Wednesday 15th November - 3pm-4:30pm 

We will be celebrating Children In Need, this Friday, 17th November. 

There will be lots of activities throughout the day and we will be  taking 

part in our annual ‘Holly Grove’s Got Talent’ competition in the        

afternoon, where our pupil’s can  showcase their talents to our Judges. 

Your child can attend school in non-uniform, Pyjamas or spotty clothing 

in  exchange for a donation to Children in Need. 

Class Team Meetings 












